
  

  

 

Dear Valued Client, 

Effective Monday, June 10, 2024, the Mycobacteriology Laboratory will resume Omadacycline sensitivity 
testing (Test Code: NTM 3; Billing Code: MICSD) for rapidly growing mycobacteria. 

Contact our Client Service Team at 800.550.6227 or email clinreflabs@njhealth.org if you have questions or 
would like to add-on testing to isolates already submitted to the lab. 

Sincerely, 

 

Steve Groshong, MD, PhD 

Medical Director, Advanced Diagnostic Laboratories 

National Jewish Health 
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